
 

 

A message from your Coordinator 
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up 

What’s on the 

menu 

 

Dear Parents and Families, 

 

Welcome back to term 2, we cant wait to see you and the students 

at OSHC! We have some exciting activities for the students this term. 

Chloe will be attending placement for university during this term so 

will be away on the 04/05, 11/05, 18/05, 08/06, 11/06. She will also 

have two weeks off straight from 24/05 to the 04/05. We would like 

to remind parents to bring id during this time to collect your children 

as the person who will be covering Chloe may have never met you. 

Thank you, 

Chloe Munro (Coordinator), Bayley Cockerill (ASC Assistant) & 

Dishari Abeyrathna (BSC Assistant). 

 Mothers Day Crafts 

 

 

 Cooking Activites 

 

 

 Marble Painting 

 Pancakes 

 

 Nachos 

 

 Spaghetti  


